
 

 

Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation’s Catch the Ace Returns June 18th! 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
June 16, 2025 
 
(Pembroke) The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation (PRHF) is excited to announce the 
launch of their next Catch the Ace lottery, presented by OK Tire Pembroke! Ticket sales will open 
Wednesday, June 18th at 10am both online at www.PRHcatchtheace.ca and in person at our ticket 
locations listed below. 
 
The Week #1 draw will take place on June 25th with a guaranteed weekly pot of $3,000 sponsored 
by Pierre’s Garage. 
  
“We are thrilled with the community support for the previous Catch the Ace lottery which raised an 
incredible $1,006,408 and enabled us to purchase 10 new hospital beds and two new Ultrasound 
machines, with the remaining funds going towards the purchase of a new CT scanner. We are also 
thrilled to announce that OK Tire Pembroke has generously come on board as our Catch the Ace 
presenting sponsor! The support from Ok Tire will mean that even more of the lottery revenue will 
go directly to the Foundation, meaning more funds for medical equipment and improved local health 
care,” said the Foundation’s Executive Director Roger Martin. 
 
In addition, the Foundation is excited to announce that there will be four guaranteed prizes kicking 
off this round of Catch the Ace: 
 

• Week #1 will be a guaranteed prize of $3,000 sponsored by Pierre’s Garage 

• Week #3 will have a guaranteed prize of $5,000 sponsored by The Brick Pembroke  

• Week #5 will have a guaranteed prize of $5,000 sponsored by Bennett Electric 

• Week #10 will have a guaranteed prize of $7,500  
 

Ticket prices are as follows: 3/$5; 10/$10, 50/$20 and 250/$40, giving you the chance to win both 
the weekly prize and the progressive jackpot, with 50% of ticket sales directed at the highest priority 
equipment needs at the Pembroke Regional Hospital! Weekly winners will be announced 
Wednesday mornings at 10am live on the PRH Foundation’s Facebook page.   
 
Funds from Catch the Ace will fund the hospital’s top priority equipment needs. This latest round will 
kick off raising funds for the purchase of 10 new IV Pumps for the Emergency Department valued at 
$52,000. The IV Pumps are an essential medical device required to deliver nutrients and 
medications to patients.  
 
Cash sales of Catch the Ace tickets will once again be available at the following locations during 
their regular business hours: Holiday Inn Express, Cork Culture, NRTC Communications 
(Petawawa), Bumpy Roads Studio (downtown Pembroke) and Making Seasons Bright.   
 
On behalf of your Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation, PRH and its Board of Directors, we also 
wish to thank our community and donors for their unwavering support and kindness, especially in 
dedication to our frontline and essential workers.  

http://www.prhcatchtheace.ca/


 

 

 
Donations are welcome at any time and can be made by contacting the Foundation Office at (613) 
732-2811, extension 7408 or by visiting www.prhfoundation.com. 
 
Lottery License #RAF1475860 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  
Roger Martin, Executive Director 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation  
roger.martin@prh.email 
(613) 732-2811, extension 6223 
 
Connect with us on Social Media 
Facebook: @PembrokeRegionalHospitalFoundation 
Instagram: @prh.foundation 
Youtube: Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation 
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